
                                               

For local residents … Save the Date!  

Learn about the environmental benefits of rain barrels at this month’s    

Rain Barrel Workshop  
 

Wyoming Valley Sanitary Authority’s Stormwater Management Division, in partnership with the 

Penn State Master Watershed Steward Program, will host a free Rain Barrel Workshop for local 

residents at Kirby Park on Saturday, September 24, 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

The workshop will showcase the environmental significance of collecting roof runoff in rain barrels 

and how it can reduce residential stormwater fees. Free rain barrels may also be available to 

attendees. For more information or to register in advance, please call 570-825-9483, or send an 

email with your name and contact information by Wednesday, Sept. 21st to stormwater@wvsa.org. 

 

                                              

 

  


